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PROJECT DESCRIPTION

PROJECT STATUS

The project is currently in the design phase. A potential construction timeline has not yet been 
established.

PROJECT UPDATES

Stay informed by visiting the project website at https://www.northfultoncid.com/oldellis 
or by contacting Nikki Parris at nicole.parris@atkinsglobal.com

October 2018

CURRENT/UPGRADED ROADWAY
NEW ROADWAY

North Fulton CID (CID) and City of Roswell are designing an extension of Old Ellis Road from its current 
western terminus to connect with the recently constructed Sun Valley Drive. The project will include 
widening the existing Old Ellis Road from Old Roswell Road to its current dead end, incorporating a 
center turn lane and 4-foot bike lanes on either side (illustrated in the graphic below in orange as 
“Current/Upgraded Roadway”). A new roadway will be constructed with a 560-foot long bridge 
to span across Foe Killer Creek (shown in yellow as “New Roadway”). The design also includes a 
roundabout at the intersection of Old Ellis Road and Sun Valley Drive. Other proposed improvements 
include curb and gutter, a 10-foot shared use path, sidewalks, and bike lanes.  


